How to Nominate (Season 2020-21)
Hello Swim club families,

If you haven't registered your child yet and wish to join in again this season, please register via the
Qkr! App. Swim club registrations are located under the P&C Tab.

We are allowed 84 persons in total in the pool area at any point in time. To fit in with this
requirement and allow all our swimmers to still get involved, we have split the program into two
sessions, a 25m session from 5.30-6.30pm with a race start of 5.45pm sharp and the 50m session
from 6.30-7.30pm with a race start of 6.45pm sharp.

To help you decide what to do for nominations, we have outlined a few scenarios.

My child swam all 25m races last season, or is a first time swimmer at swim club
- You should enrol your child in all 25m races that they wish to compete in for Week 1.

My child qualified for 50m in freestyle last season, but not in any other stroke
- Then you should enrol your child in 25m races for any stroke other than freestyle, and enrol your
child in the 50m freestyle should they wish to race 50m, or they can just race the 25m freestyle also.

My child has raced 50m races last season
- Enrol your child in all 50m races they wish to compete in, and don't forget the designated 100m
event.

| have one child in 25m races and an older child in 50m races

- You will need to enrol your children in separate sessions. Due to number limitations, your older
child will not be allowed in the pool area. Please organise another adult/carer to bring them at the
designated time for their session.

If you are still unsure please feel free to email ironsideswimclub@gmail.com

The links to the signup sheets are below, | have also filled out my family as an example for you.
Please ensure you include the name and phone number of the adult attending the session. There is
one person per line - whether they be a competitor or spectator. Once the sheet is full, that is it
unfortunately, so get in quick. Nominations close by Thursday 8pm each week so that the races can
be set up in the software by Friday afternoon. There are no new nominations on the night.

25m Races
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Vwhwss4QvtmnI5wZZo3geevcMdTf-
P8IEPdTANPsbIM/edit?usp=sharing

50m Races
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ICNRQMLQI6FX-
ZGrnlsxLDB39xsEQhdPZjQtAXSNpaNc/edit?usp=sharing

Each week we update the qualifying times, so for the first few weeks we'll send out a list of the
swimmers’ times highlighting who has qualified for each stroke to help you decide for future weeks.
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Finally, due to the split sessions, food handling requirements and extra load this places on the BBQ
Team, we have decided to postpone the canteen service for the moment, food is still allowed in the
area, so please if you would like to indulge in a little snack platter with a nice cold beverage (NO
GLASS ALLOWED), then by all means enjoy yourself. Please remember to take all your mess with you
at the end of the session, and again absolutely no glass is allowed in the pool area.

Thanks again for your commitment to the swim club and we look forward to sharing a very different,
yet enjoyable 20/21 season.

Ironside Swim Club



